
From: Ray and Jill  Muller
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: ELECTORAL AND OTHER LEGISTRATION AMENDMENT BILL 2015
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 11:14:09 AM

To Members of QLD Government
I wish to advise you of my concern at changes in your policies on Electoral ID.
Will you please retain the current requirement for voters to provide proof of identity before
casting their vote.
This requirement is widely accepted by the community & is needed to ensure the integrity of
the electoral system by minimising the possibility of voter fraud.
Your attention to this matter is appreciated.
Thank you
Ray C Muller
Jill I Muller
 
 
Ray & Jill Muller

 Goovigen  Q 4702
ph:
mob: 
 
 

11.1.1 Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 Submission 175

Page 1 of 1




